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Welcome winter! The snow has arrived and it comes with
memories of the past, the awareness of the changing seasons,
and the anticipation of the Christmas holiday season just
around the corner.

Remembrance Day, November 11

The Chalet Board of Directors and Staff would like to acknowledge the
veterans in our community and across this great country for their
service past and present. We all enjoy the lifestyles we have today due
to their sacrifices, including being away from their families during
holiday seasons and other important events. It is with heartfelt
gratitude that we appreciate their service and sacrifices.

On November 11th, we will \ i‘ft’ e Fregol

remember all the fallen soldiers
from years gone by, as well as
those who fight now. There will be
a short service starting at 10:30,
\..th 2 minutes of silence at 11am.
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A Message from the Collette family:
Mom and Dad miss everyone but
they are happy they are sharing

each other again in the same room,

and everyday activities! They are on
the third floor of Resthaven in the
area called Haven Ridge.

The sidewalk and walk-way upgrades in front of the
Chalet Malouin have all been completed now. Thank
you to Gaby Collette from Eastman Seal Coating &
Rod Yeryk from Yeryk Construction for completing

this project for us in such a timely manner!

Thank you to all who supported the Chalet Malouin Fall
Supper Fundraiser this year - It was a HUGE success!!

A VERY special thank you to our
Board of Directors, Staff and all of
the MANY Fall Supper volunteers %é%&o/
(too many to name) but please know
you are all GREATLY appreciated!

From rolling meatballs, making
tourtieres, peeling & mashing

potatoes, slicing hanfs, bagging ’4 //Pﬂ’?ffﬁﬁ Mﬂlbé %)(A
cutlery and buns, making desserts,
taking orders, serving meals, setting TO ALL OF OUR
up, cleaning up and everything else AMAZ'NG VOLUNTEERS'
that goes along with putting on a We couldn’t do it without you!

Fall Supper - We could not have
done it all without you! Thank you
from the bottom of our hearts!






As the Chalet Malouin Inc. is a non-profit organization -
we are always looking at ways to fundraise. Please let
- us know if you have any unique fundraising ideas. We
are always open to something new!

IS,
Also, please know that we provide Charitable Donation @%’{6’
receipts for any donations to the Chalet Malouin.

IS

Your support is always very much appreciated!

All of our fundraising is being done to support the
renovations of a new wheelchair accessible washroom
in the main dining hall. We are also working on the main
entrance (to eliminate the cold North drafts) and the

remaining automatic door installations and repairs.

Here are our remaining fundraisers

for 2023:
Our fundraising continues with the sale of 50/50
GET YOUH tickets. These can be obtained from any Board
Member or from our admin office in the Chalet.
50/50 The winning pot is currently just over $1,200.00
with more ticket sales to come in!! Draw date is
T'GKETS December 20th - Don’t miss your chance for some

added Christmas joy!

The Chalet Malouin will also be hosting the Canteen at the St. Malo Craft Sale
being held on Saturday, November 25th in the Church basement. The Chalet
will be selling home-made soups, sandwiches, tourtiere by the slice and some
great home-baking. All proceeds from the canteen will be directed towards
the Chalet Malouin renovation projects.

We hope to see you there! Please contact Sheryl @ 204.347.5753 for further
details if you wish to donate some home baking for this fundraiser. Thank
you!







Dec 1st — Chalet Mini-Craft/Bake Sale for our Chalet

residents. Holidav
s many of our residents cannot go to the town sale c f B k
- the Chalet will once again hold a mini-sale. This ra f 6 a e
sale will be open to Chalet residents and families
only (it will not be open to the public). Tables can
be rented for a donation to the Chalet. Please

contact Sheryl @ 204.347.5753 if you wish to rent a
table!

SILENT AUCTION
The Chalet would like to hold an in-house Silent
Auction as our last fundraiser for 2023. Please let us
AT ";_: know if you are able to donate a prize or a prize
| L3 basket towards our silent auction. We would like all
. . \§ prizes to be received by November 17th with all
AYR Y/ 2\ prizes to be set up by November 20th - ticket sales
G ¢ 1 . 15 V. (= ‘ will start November 20th and will be available in the
ol |00 Chalet admin office - Draw date will be December
20th. Silent Auction tickets will be $10.00 for a
sheet of 25 tickets.

"o WWSPECIAL @
sl GUESTS

In lieu of individual resident gifts this Christmas - we thought we would do something a little
bit more fun and a lot more different! We are super excited that we finally have
confirmation that we will have two VERY VERY special guests coming to visit the Chalet on
the afternoon of December 20th for the Chalet resident Christmas party.
Everyone will definitely want to re-arrange their afternoon nap schedule for this one!

More clues and details to come! WE hope all residents can join us!!

Note: This event will be open to the Chalet residents only.

That is all our news & updates in a nutshell!
Please remember my door is always open for any questions, concerns and new
ideas!
Take care, stay warm and keep smiling everyone,

Sherul St. Hilnine






Did you know that this is happening at Chalet Malouin every
month? Please join at Coffee Corner,
10am on November 8th!

SCHEDULE

SENIOR CITIZEN LIBRARY
OUTREACH PROGRAM

Short stories, poems, thought-provoking

conversations, stimulating word games & more

Join the conversation!

November 8th / 8 novembre

PROGRAMME DE SENSIBILISATION DE
LA BIBLIOTHEQUE POUR AINES

December 6th / 6 décembre

January 10th / 10 janvier

Des récits courts, des poémes, des conversations qui

incitent a la réflexion, des jeux de mots stimulants, etc

s . . February 7th / 7 février
Participer a la conversation! y ’

March 6th / 6 mars

mﬂ[g QJW“ o Zemmmenacwes | Canadi

TEL. 204-433-7729
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Your local not-for-profit e
MEDICAL ALERT SERVICE .

Contact Sherisse Harder before November 30

& receive a FREE month of Lifeline.

Insuring the safety of your loved one in
Chalet Malouin has never been easier.

v VICTORIA LIFELINE B
| ]

<"

The faster you can get help, the better chance

for a meaningful recovery.






